
From: Kester, Tony
To: Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/2/2014 1:36:41 PM
Subject: RE: Alzheimer's Association Voucher Funds

Thanks.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Wolf, Anne
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 12:33 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Theriot, Susan
Subject: Alzheimer's Association Voucher Funds

Hi Tony,

I talked with Sam Wiley a short while ago and asked about next year's programming. He said they do anticipate
continuing our relationship with them for voucher dissemination. He is putting the MOA on the top of his work pile.

Hope this helps,
Anne

Anne Wolf
Program Manager

Alzheimer's Resource Coordination Center, Family Caregiver Support Program 
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9919, Fax 803-734-9887
awolf@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

mailto:Kester,%20Tony
mailto:awolf@aging.sc.gov
mailto:stheriot@aging.sc.gov
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
mailto:awolf@aging.sc.gov

